
HOTRAK Membership Report for 2022-2023 

 

Overall membership numbers over the past year have gone up from 52 members to 57 members.   Once 

again this year there was an increase in the number of young people joining our Club, which is very 

welcome.  The total membership numbers include 43 voting Full Members, 6 non-voting Associate 

Members, and 8 non-voting Student Members.  We have no Youth or Junior Members.  We currently 

have one Probationary Member, and we have had several during the year that eventually became Full 

Members.  There are also several people that are Full Members, but are still part of the Orientation 

Program.   

 

Robin Allardyce has been doing an excellent job as Orientation Coordinator, but will be stepping down at 

the end of this season.  We all owe him a vote of thanks for his efforts.  Please remember to offer to help 

mentor the people in the orientation program by teaming with them during our operating sessions. 

 

A big project for me this year was the Club clothing order that was started last fall.  

In the end there were multiple embroidery orders totalling 36 items including shirts, vests, and hats. 

 

Sergio Pellizzari has continued to maintain our decoder lists.  He and I have maintained our email group 

lists.  Dilip Chinnakonda has uploaded my membership updates to the website. 

 

Treasurer Kim Zuters has coordinated dues collection with me to ensure that our records always align 

with each other. 

 

Pat Brewer 

HOTRAK Membership Coordinator 


